
 

Northern Cape: Department of Home Affairs   
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Kimberley notes the rapid rise in COVID-19 cases in the country and 

specifically in the Northern Cape. Sadly, the Department of Home Affairs, as a frontline office, has 

also started experience a spike in such cases at offices in the Province. 

 

The Department’s Kimberley and Springbok offices had to close their doors on 4 January 2021 owing 

to reported positive cases. It is becoming vital that frontline workers are protected, and that the 

employer ensures full compliance with COVID-19 protocols. Social distancing and adequate 

ventilation are essential in the battle against the pandemic. 

 

Employees are advised to adhere to screening protocols diligently and to report any concerns 

regarding non-compliance by the employer on any COVID-19 matter as soon as it is detected. 

Members can contact PSA at the following numbers: Russle: 082 883 7563, Eugene 076 289 2849 or 

Neo 082 880 8982. 
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